
 

 
 

9th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Oak Class Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Class Teacher from January 2022 - Oak Class 
 
I am delighted to say that we have appointed Miss Amy Haywood as class teacher for 
January in Oak Class. 
 
As a recently qualified teacher, Miss Haywood has good experience working with Early 
Years and we are very pleased to welcome her to our experienced team. 
 
Miss Haywood will be visiting next week (day to be confirmed) to spend time getting to 
know the children and meet parents at the start and end of the day. An opportunity to 
meet Miss Haywood will be arranged in early January. 
 
We are delighted with the appointment and look forward to Miss Haywood settling in 
quickly and for your children to continue to make good progress through their Reception 
year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


